
June 2025 
 
 

Enabling our pupils to be the best version of themselves 

 

News from Radlett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Network: 

Thank you to all of you who came to our 

Parent Network Meeting. Thank you to Eliana 

for such a fantastic, informative session on 

your child’s toileting journey. 

If you have specific questions or would like 

more individualised advice please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

This is my chosen book for this month, rather 

than reading it I listened to the audio version. 

The Scenic Route – Leigh Merryday Porch 

 

This book, written by the mother of an autistic 

child, Leigh shares a personal insight with 

practical insight. This realistic and often 

humorous book details the challenges and 

joys of raising an autistic child. 

I hope to see you all before the end of term. 

Mary 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whipsnade Zoo:    

Once again this year our friends at the Rotary 

Club invited some of our pupils to visit Whipsnade 

as part of their annual Fun Day. 

We had great fun seeing so many different 

animals. I think the penguins were the favourites! 

       

As well as penguins we saw tigers, bears and 

elephants to mention just a few.   

     

We took the train, which is always a good idea at 

the end of the day to rest our feet and legs. 

             

     

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

4th July – Sports Day 

11th July – Junk Percussion 

22nd July – Bubbles Day 

24th July - Awards Ceremony – 1.30pm 

31st July – Last Day of Term – 1.30pm finish for 

pupils 

 

Thank you to Kate and 

the team from the 

Aldenham Rotary Club 

for inviting us again this 

year. 

Looking forward to 

next year!!!! 
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News from the Allotment: 

As the weather improves our crops have been 

growing in both our school garden and 

allotment. We have started to harvest some of 

our produce to cook and eat at school.       

       

                        

          

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shine a Light: 

Some of our pupils took part in “Shine a Light”at 

St Albans Cathedral recently. The Nave of the 

Cathedral was filled with music, colour and pure 

joy. Hosted by Electric Umbrella, pupils from 

around Hertfordshire came together to sing and 

listen to music, everything from Mozart to the 

Beatles. 

             

          

It was so fantastic to see so many pupils joining 

together to celebrate music, dancing and 

clapping in a joyful way and in such a 

magnificent setting. 

 

You can find more information on Electric 

Umbrella on their website. 

https://electricumbrella.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Splash Day: 

As promised here are a few pictures from our 

Splash Day. This activity was chosen by our 

Student Council and was enjoyed not only by 

the pupils but the staff as well. Thank you to 

Chris for organising. Nothing like water play on 

a hot day. 
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